
ATTENTION PASSENGERS OF ROUTES 39, 45, 46 AND 47

39 - Timmerman Flyer 47 - S. 27th Street-Holt Flyer
45 - Watertown Plank Flyer 46 - Loomis Southridge Flyer

Effective Sunday, January 3, 2011 there will be several changes regarding service.
Three Freeway Flyer routes will be eliminated, two Freeway Flyer routes will be adjusted
to serve other park-ride lots and 13 regular routes will have reduced service on
Saturday. Changes are as follows:

Route 79 (Menomonee Falls Flyer) will now make a stop at Watertown Plank
Park-Ride Lot

Route 46 (Southridge-Loomis Flyer) will detour due to construction and during
that time it will stop at the Holt Park-Ride Lot for limited select trips. Roughly
half the trips will serve Southridge, Loomis and Holt while the others will serve
only Southridge and Loomis. At this point, this change is not permanent and
will be reviewed once the construction is completed.

Three Routes will be eliminated: Route 39 (Timmerman Flyer) Route 45
(Watertown Plank Flyer) and Route 47 (S. 27th St. Flyer). 

Additionally, Saturday service on thirteen routes will be reduced to Sunday level
service. Those routes are 10, 11, 12, 14, 31, 33, 35, 51, 53, 54, 57, 67 and 80.

For those who normally ride the eliminated Flyer routes we suggest these alternative
routes although, there are also other routes in the area that may suit a rider’s travel
needs better:

Route 39: Routes 12, 23, 57 or 80

Route 45: Routes 10, 31, 44 or 79 (Route 79 has added a new stop at
Watertown Plank Park-Ride Lot)

Route 47: Routes 11, 15, 19, 80 and 46 (Route 46 has added a new stop at
Holt Park-Ride Lot for limited trips during construction detour)

New schedules reflecting these changes will have an effective date of January 2,
2011 and will be available online by Friday December 24, 2010 and on board buses
starting Wednesday, December 29, 2010. 

Please review the new schedules carefully. If you need additional assistance with
routing, use the Google Trip Planner on the homepage of our website, RideMCTS.com,
or call our information line at 414-344-6711.
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The Milwaukee County Transit Services Advisory Committee (TSAC) is a
group of individuals that represent the riders of MCTS and serves as
transit advocates for our community.

They are interested in knowing how the upcoming route eliminations will
affect you. If you would like to participate, please answer this
questionnaire and send to the address below. 

After Routes 39, 45 and 47 are eliminated at the end of the year, what
mode of transportation will you use to replace this service starting
January 3, 2011?

Circle all that apply:

A) Different Bus Route

Please indicate which route_______

B) Use a Car

C) Car Pool

D) Walk

E) Bike

F) Other___________________

Optional: TSAC would also like to keep track of any bus riders who are
affected by these service changes:

Name

Address

Phone

E-Mail

Please mail this form to MCTS c/o TSAC, 1942 N 17th St, Milwaukee, WI
53205.

You may also send an email to custserv@mcts.org or call 414-937-3218
and MCTS will forward your information to the committee. 


